
Testimony support for HB1538

Dear Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee

I am in support of this bill after the committee worked to develop a reasonable compromise with
the Game and Fish and all vested stakeholders regarding this issue. Please vote yes on
HB1538.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Matt Williamson
Minot, ND


